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The Szántó K. J. street cash desk is closed
  
Dear Student,

 We would like to inform you that on Friday, 18 June 2021, the Szántó K. J. street cash deskis closed due to
technical reasons.

 Please take this into account when settling your payments.
  

 

Central Registrar's Office 

Esemény dátum: Friday, 2021, June 18 - 06:15 to 16:45
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